Minutes from the December 4, 2003 Student Technology Fee Committee meeting are as follows:
In Attendance: Committee members - Mike Asoodeh, Donna Methvien, Brad O’Hara, Bea Baldwin, Ademir Karisik, Ashley McKee and Jason Thomas.  Also in attendance was Rosalyn Chauvin.
The meeting began at 2:30 p.m. 
The November 18th meeting minutes were reviewed. A motion was made by Ademir Karisik to approve the minutes. Ashley McKee seconded the motion.  The vote was 7-0 in favor of approving this motion.
 
Reports on Action Items:
 o        Mathematica – Mike Asoodeh will provide a report in January on Mathematica and the possible upgrade or deletion of software in the labs.
 
o        Web Scheduler Data – Mike Asoodeh reported that an email was sent to all students regarding the availability and features of Web Scheduler.
 
o        Large, Small Project and Surplus Computer Proposals Streamlining - The action item for the Large and Small Project and Surplus Computer Proposals will be reported on at the January meeting.  Action Item: All of the subcommittees need to schedule a subcommittee meeting prior to the January STF meeting. 
 
o        SOAC Lab Poster Printer – Donna Methvien reported that the poster printer purchased by SGA was installed in the available space in the SOAC Lab.


Biology Lab Move – Donna Methvien reported on the need to move the Biology lab from Meade 105 to the new Biology Building 210.   The new location may possibly hold 22 of the 24 computers.  If the 2 remaining computers cannot fit into the new location they will become part of our surplus of computers.  A motion was made by Ademir Karisik to approve this lab move.  Ashley McKee seconded the motion.  The vote was 7-0 in favor of this motion. 

           

Blackboard Use for Proposal Submission – Ademir Karisik provided an overview of the work they have done towards having proposals submitted on Blackboard.  A demonstration will be provided at the January meeting.


Wireless Access Points - Dr. Asoodeh reported that three wireless access points have been installed and tested around the Student Union area.  He mentioned that we may be looking at some opportunities for Student Tech Fee to provide support for this initiative.

 
A motion to adjourn was made by Ademir Karisik and seconded by Jason Thomas. The meeting was adjourned at 3:10 p.m. 
Next Meeting – The next meeting will be held during January.  Rosalyn Chauvin will coordinate a date and time.
